On this date, at approximately 9:02 am, Maplewood Police Department officers responded to Clinton Elementary School on the report of a school lockdown in progress. Maplewood Police Central Dispatch received a 911 call from school staff stating that there was a disorderly parent at the school's main office. Officers contacted the parent in the office and requested South Essex Fire Department EMS for evaluation. Emergency Services transported the parent to the hospital with no further incident. 

The school did not receive any threats towards students or school staff. Officials lifted the lockdown, and school activities continued shortly after. 
